
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 31, 2011 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84110 
 
Attn: Ms. Julie Orchard, Commission Secretary 
 

 
Re: In the Matter of the Application of Rocky Mountain Power for Approval of its Proposed 

Energy Cost Adjustment Mechanism Docket 09-035-15 – Request for Extension of 
Time for Filing Tariff. 
 

Dear Commissioners: 
 
 Rocky Mountain Power hereby requests the Commission’s approval for an extension of 
time to file its compliance tariff in Docket No. 09-035-15. The Commission’s Order dated March 
3, 2011 requires the compliance tariff to be filed by April 4, 2011.  However, the Company is 
considering filing a petition for clarification of the Commission’s Order. If an extension is 
granted, it is the Company’s intention to file both the compliance tariff and the Petition for 
Clarification by April 15, 2011. 
 
Rocky Mountain Power appreciates your consideration of this request. If you have any questions, 
please feel free to contact me at 801 220 4050 or Dave Taylor at 801 220 2923. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Yvonne R. Hogle 
 
cc: Dave Taylor 
 
 
 
 

Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel 
One Utah Center 
201 S. Main Street, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
801.220.4050 
801.220.3299 Fax 
 



  

 


